Dear Committee Members,

It is my opinion that we are at a time in human history in which we need to start turning the tide on energy and pollution. No
fingers should be wagged at the wonderful resources that have given us our generous lifestyle we have today, but we must take
steps to rebuild how we access and use energy. We are smart enough, have enough money, but we have to want to change.
Change is uncomfortable. It takes effort. But do we really have a choice? It is ultimately the right thing to do for our people. |
commend anyone who is strong enough to step up and say "its time and we can do this."

Sincerely,
Kim Critelli



